
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Bowling FUN-raiser 
 

The annual bowling FUNraiser 

is scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 

24 at Washington Hall lanes 

(former’s Eagles Club). Cost is 

$300 per person but subtract $1 

for each pin you knock down.  

 

The night includes food, drinks 

and lots of laughs. Sign up as a 

team or an individual today. You 

can even split your spot with one 

or two other Rotarians – you’ll 

all bowl and you can use your 

average score. Sign up today and 

help support the second largest 

fundraiser of the year for our 

Rotary Club. Contact Marlin 

Greenfield for more information. 

 

40
th

 Anniversary  
 

Commemorative CDs are 

available of the first 40 years of 

our Rotary Club. Each includes 

the 25-year anniversary book 

plus images and information for 

the past 15 years. Pre-ordering is 

appreciated. There will be an 

order sheet on your table today 

or contact Vicky Redlin, 

vixes2002@yahoo.com. 

 

Commemorative images taken at 

the party are available now 

through Melody Wollangk at 

Limelite Studios. To view the 

images, go to 

www.limelitestudios.com, click 

on “login” at the top right corner 

of any page, click on “2013,” 

then choose “Commercial,” and 

finally click on “Southwest 

Rotary.” To gain access, input 

40th when prompted. A 5x7 

portrait may be purchased for 

$7.50 each. 

 

Welcome Past President 
 

Robert Stauffer (1984-85) will 

help commemorate our club’s 

40
th

 anniversary today with his 

memories from his presidential 

year. Thanks Bob!  
 

E-Cycling 
 

Our club will once again host a 

free electronics recycling event 

(there will be a $10 charge for 

CRT-TVs and monitors) on 

Saturday, Oct.26 from 9 a.m. to 

1 p.m. at Festival Foods, 2415 

Westowne Ave. Proceeds will go 

towards the Oshkosh North 

Communities “Hoop House” 

urban farm program.

Topic:  “John Schier: Stress” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Nicole Peterson 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Oct. 23 
 
Oct. 30 
 
Nov. 6 

Reflux Halo Procedure 
 
Healthcare Reform Panel 
 
Dale Feinauer: Conflict is 
a Good Thing 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Oct. 21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
 
Oct. 24 
 
Oct. 26 
 
 

 
 
Bowling FUNraiser 
 
E-Cycle Event  
 
 

  

  

  

  

 

Volume 42, Issue 15 – October 16, 2013 

 Page 1                                                                                                   P.O. Box 1202, Oshkosh, WI 54903-1202   
 

http://www.limelitestudios.com/


Comm. Service Award 
 

Each year our club awards an 

honorary Paul Harris Fellow 

Award to a member of the 

community who has performed 

significant public service If you 

would like to nominate someone 

in the community for this award, 

please notify Bill Wresch 

(wresch@uwosh.edu).  Submit a 

paragraph explaining why this 

person should receive the award 

would be helpful. The club 

Board of Directors will select 

the winner(s). Nominations 

needed today!  

 

Roosevelt PALs 
 

Roosevelt Elementary School 

(our club’s Partner at Learning 

or PAL school) is in need of 

mentors during class time and 

participants for the Lunch and 

Learn program where you talk to 

students about your career. 

Please consider taking a few 

minutes out of your week to help 

enlighten students on how bright 

their futures can be. Contact 

Marcus Butts to get involved!  

 

Roosevelt Update 
 

A thank-you from Principal Lexi 

Ballweg: 

 

“Roosevelt Elementary is very 

grateful for the donation from 

our Southwest Rotary PAL to 

purchase Apple TVs for each 

classroom. These tools will offer 

an opportunity for students and 

staff to more easily integrate our 

iPads as technology tools for 

demonstrations and 

collaboration, allowing any 

classroom iPad to be shown on 

the Smartboard at any time. This 

will increase opportunities for 

students to engage in 

communication, collaboration, 

creativity and critical thinking 

by using some of our current 

technology tools to enhance their 

learning. Thank you Southwest 

Rotary!” 

 

Youth Exchange Program 
 

Host families are need to for 

inbound Rotary exchange 

students. You do not have to be 

a Rotarian to get involved. 

Please consider becoming a host 

for this life changing experience. 

Contact Jeff Hackbarth for more 

information. Also, if you are 

interested in getting more 

involved in activities related to 

our youth exchange programs 

(inbound, outbound, and 

rebound students) a committee is 

being formed. Ask a board 

member for more information. 

 

 

Celebration of Lights 
 

Volunteers are needed to deliver 

lunches to workers setting up the 

annual holiday light display in 

Menominee Park. Contact Jodi 

Vandermolen or Carol Hernke 

for details on getting involved.  

Celebration of Lights began as a 

Southwest Rotary event. It runs 

from November 25 through 

December 31, 5 to 9 p.m. each 

night, in Menominee Park. 

Check out 

www.OshkoshCelebrationofLig

hts.org for more details.  

 

Weekly Invocations 

October   Dick Ames 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
Oct. 16  Patty Shea & Marcus Butts 
 
Greeters Needed: contact Bill Frank 
to sign up! 
 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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